
Dear Concordia Pro Life students and parents, 

For the past decade God has blessed our efforts to defend human life, and our growing presence at the 

National March for Life in DC is evidence of this. The next march will take place at the end of January, 

and the purpose of this communication is to provide you with what information we do know in order to 

equip you as a family for whatever decision you ultimately make. 

First, there is no option for our "traditional" school trip to DC.  All other participating schools have opted 

out due to the complexity of the situation.  However, Right to Life of Northeast Indiana is still planning 

to provide transportation for those interested in their Family Trip, which first ran at the previous march 

(January, 2020) with great success.  Alternatively, you could decide to attend the 2021 National March 

as a family, providing your own transportation and sleeping accommodations. 

Regardless of the method of transportation, we will ask any student attending the 2021 National March 

for Life to plan to quarantine for a period of up to 14 days upon their return to Fort Wayne, before 

returning to in-person learning on campus.  We support any family's decision to peacefully defend 

human life, and we hope you understand our responsibility as a school community to minimize the 

spread of Covid-19 when a greater risk of exposure is unavoidable. 

Keep in mind that you DO have the opportunity to participate in our local (Fort Wayne) march on 

Saturday, January 23. Read further details. 

If you are seriously considering the National March, their website will keep you informed, including 

answers to questions like this one: 

How will COVID-19 affect the 2021 March for Life?  The March for Life website answers this question 

and more... 

We will March for Life on January 29, 2021! The Covid-19 Pandemic is an unprecedented situation, 

which we are monitoring closely. Every year, the March for Life works very hard to ensure a safe and 

positive experience for the marchers. We are continuing to work closely with our government agencies 

to do everything possible to be safe, healthy AND march as we have every year for the past 47 against 

the human rights abuse of today, abortion. We will have safety measures in place for Marchers to be 

announced closer to the March. Check back in on our website and follow us on social media for updates 

on the 2021 March for Life, State Marches, and ways to leverage the virtual space in order to promote 

life. 

Mark Dolde 

mdolde@clhscadets.com 

Pro Life Faculty Advisor 
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